
ST. CROIX HISTORICAL REVIEW 
P. 0. Box 267 

RIVER FALLS, WI 54022 

Mr. Hal Riegger 
11009 Spenoeville Road 
~ Valley, CA 95946 

Dear Mr. Riegger: 

November 29, 1984 

Since you la~t wrote, I retired frcm BN RR but am handling historical requests for 
the cmpa:ny for several years. I hope the photooopies of portions of the forner North­
em Pacific track laying record will be helpful in your research for your book. 

It may be that you also might be able to find a nugget or ~ in the brief 
history of the NP which also is enclosed. 


